## Helping Hands of Roseville

## NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

August 2021

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in July 2021:

Steve & Karen Erlandson Lou Ellen Goodings
Lynn Shimmin David Mahoney Wendy Huston
Berwick Baptist Church Heather & Tom Camp
Jim & Alice Babcock Warren County Fair Board

Thank you to all the people who donate but prefer not to be recognized publicly. You are a huge part of our day-to-day operation, and we appreciate all of you!





Steve Erlandson and Lynn Shimmin donated fresh-picked sweet corn this month in the rain, no less! Thank you so much to all the local farmers and gardeners who have shared so generously with HH! We certainly appreciate everything that is donated.

Board member Norma and volunteer Lou Ellen Goodings get ready to repackage produce, while Dick Killey, Steve Hall, Chuck Grant, and Bob Carlson (behind Dick) help unload the trailer.

Lots going on at the pantry these days!





## REMINDERS:

\*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search \*Helping Hands Food Pantry\*

\*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search 'Helping Hands Food Pantry'

\*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

## Numbers for July

132 Families, representing 386 individuals, including 154 children.
Also noted: 38 families on SNAP, 29% of the total served.

Give Jan S a call to sign up for June's volunteer schedule or to ask about becoming a volunteer.

\*2020.2021 Board of Directors\*

President: Grace McCrery Vice-President: Cyndy Hunter Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Amy Corman

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com